
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

United Nations Global Compact Office 

Two United Nations Plaza  

New York, NY 10017 

U.S.A. 

 

 

 

Date 

July 7th, 2010 

 

 

 

Subject: Grace Letter  

 

 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

 

In the beginning of August 2010 Thieme Group is due to Communicate on Progress. Unfortunately our 

financial data regarding 2009 haven’t been approved by our accountants yet, as I mentioned before.  

We now expect that to happen by the end of October 2010. Would it be possible to get a delay till then? 

 

Kind regards, 

Thieme GrafiMedia Groep 

 

 

 

Irenka van den Hout 

Manager Marketing & Communcations 


